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PROVIDER ALERT 
 

Recovery and Resiliency Training 
 

September 21, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
October is Recovery and Resiliency month and Optum is offering three training 
sessions regarding recovery and resiliency, and the role Peer Support Services have in 
an individual’s overall journey.   
 
The purpose of the training is to provide clear understanding about what recovery and 
resiliency is, as well as how peer support can help a member with their recovery. The 
participants will be provided with tools and resources on recovery and resiliency. 
 
We will host Webinar sessions on the following dates:  
 

 Tuesday, October 20th from 10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. MT 

 Tuesday, October 20th from 1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. MT 

 Wednesday, October 21st from 10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. MT 

 
Attendees must pre-register for trainings. To register, please visit: 
https://m1.optumidaho.com/web/optumidaho/providertraining  
 
If you have questions or would like to share additional feedback, please contact the 
Optum Idaho Member and Family Affairs Team (855) 202-0983.  
 
Thank You  
Optum Idaho  
 

 


